
 

 

September 2013 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer      

 

In recognition of their impressive attitude shown in Physical Education lessons, it gives me great 

pleasure to invite your daughter to assist with an exciting event, which offers all of our local primary 

schools the chance to take part in the High 5 Netball Festival at East Grinstead Sports Club on 

Wednesday 2nd October. 

 

The girls will need to meet at Sackville at 12.10pm and will be taken to the sports club by minibus to 

help set-up.  The event will finish at 3.00pm, so helpers will be able to be collected from the club at 

3.20pm or returned to Sackville by approximately 3.30pm.  Your child will be required to wear their 

sports kit and come prepared for the British weather!  They will need to have a packed lunch and 

should also make sure they have plenty of water with them. 

 

If you are happy for your daughter to take part in this exciting event for  

year 3/4 children, then please sign and return the attached forms to Mrs Currie no later than 

Tuesday 1st October. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs S Currie 

School Sports Co-ordinator 

 

 


